
 

                         

           Sharow CE Primary School 
Berrygate Lane 

         Sharow  
         North Yorkshire 

                                                                                              HG4 5BJ 
                                                     
         Tel: 01765 604362 
                 Email:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

            Headteacher: Mrs J Palmer 
          2nd March 2023    

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Marrick Priory Residential 
18th – 20th October 2023 

 
We are looking forward to our Year 3 and 4 residential to Marrick Priory.  Follow this link to learn a 
little more about the adventure that awaits: Residential - Outdoor Adventure Activities - Marrick 
Priory 
 
For some of the children this may be the first overnight school trip away from home and they may 
feel a little anxious – as might you.  Despite this, we are confident that the children will have fun 
whilst: experiencing new challenges, developing teamwork and communication skills and gaining a 
greater understanding about what they can personally achieve.  These challenges, whether it’s 
mastering an orienteering course or learning how to put a duvet cover on, will empower the children 
and allow them to flourish as strong, independent individuals.  
 
The cost of the visit is £260, and this amount has been added to your parent pay account. Deposits 

of £50 should be made by Friday 28th Apri 2023 and full payment must be made before Friday 19th 

September.  If you find that you have financial difficulties and would like to discuss payment options, 

please get in touch with Mrs Palmer. 

 
We know that they are going to have the most wonderful time because our leavers in Year 6 always 
comment on the residential experiences they have had at Sharow as being the most memorable 
and exciting of times.   
 
Kind regards,  
  

Jacqui Palmer  

Executive Headteacher  
  

https://marrickpriory.co.uk/your-visit/
https://marrickpriory.co.uk/your-visit/
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